Nominated by Petition

Leah Kellogg’s name has been placed in nomination for the position of president of
Temple Beth Shalom in accordance with the temple by-laws. She is asking for your
support and your vote at the general membership meeting December 13, 1992. With
her leadership and dedication we can bring the congregation together. The following is
her Statement of Purpose: :

- To bring the congregation
of Temple Beth Shalom
together; including old and
new members, former
members and non-members.

- To foster more open
communications between
congregants and the Board,
providing a forum for
congregants’ comcerns
during the first thirty
minutes of Board meetings.

- To work diligently to
balance the budget and to
develop new fundraising
sources; to provide
fiduciary responsibility in
all financial matters.

- To appoint a Rabbinical
Search Committee that will
select a rabbi who will
serve the diverse needs of
the congregation.

- The position of Rabbi
Emeritus is currently held
by Rabbi Leonard Helman,
‘who will continue in that
post.

Leah Kellogg is a 45-year resident of Santa Fe,. She was a member of the United
States Army, serving at Bruns General Hospital in Santa Fe and in Normandy, France.

She is past president of Temple Beth Shalom, past president of the Temple Sisterhood,
Hadassah (named Woman of the Year, 1989), Rape Crisis Center, and the County Jail
Advisory Board. She headed the Mitzvah Corps, and had her Bat Mitzvah at age 60.
She was on the Building Committee for the present Temple.

Leah is a member of the tap dancing group, the Scarlet Ladies, a Life Master bridge
player; she golfs and enjoys excellent health. She has been married to Arden Kellogg
for 26 years, and has three children and one grandchild.. She is 72.

If you have any questions, please feel free to contact Leah at 982-0928.



